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Fri 26th May 2023
RAF Club, London

We are pleased to announce that the OSB London Branch dinner will be held at 19:30 on 26th May 2023 at the RAF Club on Piccadilly in London. 
The dinner in 2019 was a terrific evening and once again we've reserved the President's Dining Room and its adjoining bar for our exclusive use. We’d love to see you there for fantastic food and drink in a spectacular venue; partners are very welcome too. Why not get together with some of your year group or former house mates and come as a team?
With support from the school and Full Circle, we’ve managed to fix the price at £50 per head, as it was in 2019 (which we’re very pleased about for central London in this economic climate!), and this will include the silver service dinner and wine. 
Graeme Bagnall and Martin Birkett are the points-of-contact for the event, and if you would like to attend, please email Graeme at graemebagnall@me.com or call on +44 7778 301584.

